
Dear Parents, 
 
We have had a busy half term with our wonderful Sing Up Assemblies celebrating  
Ravenscroft’s 50th anniversary year and also our Parent Reviews this week. The Sing Up  
Assemblies were greatly enjoyed by everyone and a big thank you goes to our children and 
staff for all the hard work that went into their amazing performance. Thank you to  
everyone who has attended their reviews this week. It is lovely to see you and it is  
important we work together in helping your child to achieve.  
Please see the information below about changes to the school day when we return after 
Easter. Enjoy the holiday and have a Happy Easter! 

 
TOY DAY – FRIDAY 31st MARCH 

 
WE WILL FINISH FOR THE EASTER HOLIDAYS ON  

FRIDAY 31st MARCH AT 1:15-1:20pm. 
 
 
WE RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 17TH APRIL. 

NEWSLETTER 29th MARCH 2023 

 

Thanks for your support 
Miss Hegarty 

 

CHANGES TO SCHOOL TIMES FROM 17TH APRIL 2023 
 
START OF SCHOOL DAY 
Gates and doors will open at 8:45am 
Registration will close at 8:50 am. All children need to be in school by 8:50. 
 

END OF SCHOOL DAY  
The end of the school day will now move to 3:20pm for all years (Rec to Y6). 
Gates will open at 3:15pm. 
Nursery doors will open at 3:15pm. 
Rec-Y6 doors will open at 3:20pm. 
 

OLDER CHILDREN WHO WALK TO THE GATES TO MEET PARENTS OR WALK 
HOME BY THEMSELVES WILL NOW LEAVE SCHOOL AT 3:20PM 
 

THE NEW TIMES WILL BE REVIEWED WITH PARENTS BEFORE THE WHIT  

HOLIDAY. 

 
Please see the school app for a 

link to ONE Knowsley  
S.N.A.P.  

for Holiday Activities and Food 

HAVE YOU EVER THOUGHT ABOUT  
BECOMING A PARENT GOVERNOR? 

If you would like to volunteer or simply like 
some further information please ring, call into 
the school office or see Miss Hegarty. 
Thank you.  


